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Hello Geauga Preschool Families,

Welcome back! I hope you and your family are having a lovely summer break!
© The first day of preschool is right around the corner!

This will be my 5th year as the Early Childhood Program Supervisor and I look
forward to another successful school year! I have been collaborating with the
administration from the school districts where our preschool classrooms are
housed to ensure a safe return to school for the 2021-2022 school year.

Our preschool teachers, educational aides, and therapists are eager to get back
to their classrooms and see your child’s smiling face! They have been working
very hard to get their classrooms ready for your little one(s)! Please review the
teacher welcome letters for valuable information pertaining to each classroom.
Included in this packet is your child’s teacher assignment, school supply list,
Open House information, school calendar, payment information (if
applicable), and additional preschool information.

COVID-19 updates: Please keep in mind that the ESCWR preschool guidelines
and procedures will be fluid this school year depending on district guidelines
and/or the Geauga Health Department recommendations. At the time of the
development of this letter, students will continue to have his/her temperature
taken upon arrival to school. If a child has a temperature of 100 degrees
Fahrenheit or over, he/she will not be allowed to enter the building. Masks are
optional for preschool students. Thank you in advance for your cooperation
and understanding if our program needs to alter our procedures due to the
ever-changing pandemic.

If you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to contact me at
ahruska@escwr.org or the preschool administrative assistant, Amy Palker at
apalker@escwr.org.

Sincerely,
Alanna Hruska

ahruska@escwr.org
44,0.781.2922 (cell)


mailto:ahruska@escwr.org
mailto:ahruska@escwr.org

